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June 6, 2024

To: All UAW General Motors, GMCH, Brownstown Battery and Ultium Cells Local Union
Presidents and Shop Chairpersons

RE:  Scholarship Program for Dependent Children
Greetings:

As promised at our recent UAW National Sub-Council meeting, the newly negotiated Scholarship Program
for Dependent Children is going to go live on Wednesday, June 12, 2024. This will be done through an
electronic application process.

We are inviting the Joint Training Representatives, Joint Activities Representatives and Human Resource
Development Representatives (Document 46) from each location to attend a virtual training and overview
of the overall process, hosted by our third-party partners (Ed Assist) on Monday, June 10, 2024 @ 1:30 pm
est. This training will enable the Document 46 Representatives to assist the members with any questions
that they have about making application for utilizing this benefit. We will also be supplying the
representatives with promotional flyers on the program.

Direction will be given on how those members get reimbursed, that have had dependent children enrolled
in classes since the National Agreement dated (November 20, 2023).

While we have conducted several tests of the data, system, and capabilities, as with any new venture, there
will certainly be minor issues that arise. As always, the Joint UAW-GM VEBA Trust Staff will be vigilant about
addressing any concerns that arise and transparent about the corrective action taken.

All questions can be directed to dspadmins@uawgmip.com.

As always, In solidarity,

-
Motz
Mike Boo‘t,;//é

Vice President and Director
UAW General Motors Department
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